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24th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Hello! We are Mrs Howard and Mrs Proctor and we will be your child’s class teachers when 

they start school in September. We wanted to send you a letter to introduce ourselves, 

welcome you to Dothill School and tell you how excited we are to meet you and your children. 

 

Due to Covid restrictions, we have been unable to visit nurseries and pre-schools to meet the 

children this year and unfortunately, due to the extending of the government’s roadmap to 

the 19th July, we are unable to go ahead with our transition mornings where the children 

spend time in school prior to September to get used to their new surroundings.  

 

With this in mind we wanted to let you know that we have been in contact with your child’s 

nursery or pre-school via phone to talk about their transition into school. We would like to 

get to know the children as well as we can before September so that we can be prepared and 

plan activities to support a smooth and happy transition. In place of the information meeting, 

we will also be calling all parents/carers so you can tell us all about your children and to have 

a chat about what you can expect when school starts. If we haven’t spoken to you already, we 

will be calling for a chat soon. 

 

Around this time of year we normally give you lots of information in a pack about starting 

school. We want you to get all the normal information but please keep in mind that due to the 

ongoing updates and guidance that we receive, some things may be subject to change. Keep a 

look out on the school website as this is where you will find all the key information that you 

will require. Look for the ‘Key Information’ tab on the school website in a folder called 

‘Admissions - New Intake Information for September 2021’.  
 

This is a very exciting time for you and your children, it is for us too! We can’t wait to 

welcome you in to school so that we can get to know each other, settle your nerves and enjoy 

your child’s exciting first year in school.  

 

Please find attached a class booklet which will give you some initial information about school 

and what to expect.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Howard and Mrs Proctor 
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